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SWAH - SWAHILI
SWAH Class Schedule (https://courses.illinois.edu/schedule/DEFAULT/
DEFAULT/SWAH/)

Courses
SWAH 199   Undergraduate Open Seminar   credit: 1 to 5 Hours. (https://
courses.illinois.edu/schedule/terms/SWAH/199/)
Topics in Swahili language and culture. Specific topic varies by 
semester. May be repeated in separate semesters up to a maximum of 6 
undergraduate hours if topics vary.

SWAH 201   Elementary Swahili I   credit: 5 Hours. (https://
courses.illinois.edu/schedule/terms/SWAH/201/)
Beginning standard Swahili; emphasizes grammar, pronunciation, reading 
and conversation in standard Swahili. Same as AFST 231. Participation in 
language laboratory required.

SWAH 202   Elementary Swahili II   credit: 5 Hours. (https://
courses.illinois.edu/schedule/terms/SWAH/202/)
Continuation of elementary Swahili, with introduction of more advanced 
grammar; emphasizes more fluency in speaking, reading, and writing 
simple sentences in standard Swahili. Same as AFST 232. Participation in 
language laboratory required. Prerequisite: SWAH 201.

SWAH 403   Intermediate Swahili I   credit: 4 Hours. (https://
courses.illinois.edu/schedule/terms/SWAH/403/)
Second-year Swahili with emphasis on developing conversational fluency; 
some readings on Swahili culture and customs. Same as AFST 433. 4 
undergraduate hours. 4 graduate hours. Prerequisite: One year of Swahili.

SWAH 404   Intermediate Swahili II   credit: 4 Hours. (https://
courses.illinois.edu/schedule/terms/SWAH/404/)
Continuation of SWAH 403; emphasis on the development of appropriate 
reading, writing, speaking, and comprehension skills in Standard 
Swahili, and understanding of East African culture. Same as AFST 434. 
4 undergraduate hours. 4 graduate hours. Prerequisite: SWAH 403 or 
equivalent.

SWAH 405   Advanced Swahili I   credit: 3 Hours. (https://
courses.illinois.edu/schedule/terms/SWAH/405/)
Third-year Swahili with emphasis on conversational fluency and on 
increased facility in reading Swahili texts, including current newspaper 
prose and (East) African culture materials. Same as AFST 435. 3 
undergraduate hours. 3 graduate hours. Prerequisite: SWAH 404 or 
equivalent.

SWAH 406   Advanced Swahili II   credit: 3 Hours. (https://
courses.illinois.edu/schedule/terms/SWAH/406/)
Third-year Swahili with emphasis on conversational fluency and on 
increased facility in reading Swahili texts, including current newspaper 
prose and (East) African culture materials. Same as AFST 436. 3 
undergraduate hours. 3 graduate hours. Prerequisite: SWAH 405 or 
equivalent.

SWAH 407   Topics Swahili Lang & Lit I   credit: 3 Hours. (https://
courses.illinois.edu/schedule/terms/SWAH/407/)
Selected readings from modern Kiswahili authors, with a focus on novels, 
plays, and basic poetry illustrative of East African cultural issues and 
advanced level Kiswahili grammar, as well as development of expository 
writing skills. Same as AFST 405. 3 undergraduate hours. 3 graduate 
hours. Prerequisite: SWAH 406.

SWAH 408   Topics Swahili Lang & Lit II   credit: 3 Hours. (https://
courses.illinois.edu/schedule/terms/SWAH/408/)
Continuation of SWAH 407 with increased emphasis on the reading and 
comprehension of literary texts exemplified in advanced level novels, 
plays, and poetry, as well as on advanced mastery of expository writing 
skills. Same as AFST 406. 3 undergraduate hours. 3 graduate hours. 
Prerequisite: SWAH 407.

SWAH 409   Adv Topics Swahili Lang&Lit I   credit: 3 or 4 Hours. (https://
courses.illinois.edu/schedule/terms/SWAH/409/)
Introduction to Kiswahili in the professions as documented in selected 
newspapers, educational radio and TV programs, works of fiction, 
biographies, anthologies, and professional journals. Students will be 
introduced to argumentative writing in Kiswahili, expected to make 
oral presentations, and to write a research paper in their field. Same 
as AFST 407. 3 undergraduate hours. 4 graduate hours. Prerequisite:
SWAH 408.

SWAH 410   Adv Topics Swahili Lang&Lit II   credit: 3 or 4 Hours.
(https://courses.illinois.edu/schedule/terms/SWAH/410/)
Continuation of SWAH 409 with increased emphasis on the development 
of comprehension and writing of professional language. Same as
AFST 408. 3 undergraduate hours. 4 graduate hours. Prerequisite:
SWAH 409.
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